
          La Crescent Township 
     Monthly Meeting Minutes

                                                          July 12, 2021

 
Township Board Members Present:  
Bob Schuldt                     Jason Wieser-absent      Tom Tornstrom-absent                        
Roy Lemke      Wayne Oliver                 Karen Schuldt                   
Josie Bartsch -Bartsch Tax Service-absent

                      

Chairman Bob Schuldt called the July monthly meeting to order at 7:00PM.   The Pledge 
of Allegiance was recited by all present. Clerk Karen Schuldt took the roll call.  

4. Approval of Agenda: Wayne Oliver made a motion to approve the agenda as 
presented, Roy Lemke seconded, motion carried.

5. Minutes of June 6, 2021 Regular Meeting: Wayne Oliver made a motion to approve 
as presented, Roy Lemke seconded, motion carried.  
    
6. Visitors/Speakers to Address the Board: None that wished to address the board.

 7. Treasurers Report: Wayne Oliver made a motion to approved the Treasurers 
report as presented, Roy Lemke seconded, motion carried.  

8. Clerk Report: Karen reported the MAT District 1 Meeting is Wed Aug 4th in Rochester 
at the Eagles Club.  
 
9. Other or Old Business:  Wayne asked about any update on the possible changes at the 
recycling center.  No new update has been received. 

10. Supervisors Report: Wayne reported he is still working with the dept of homeland 
security and that the website changes are still on hold with the hosting and he is hoping to
see the changes and will know what will happen by Sept.   
   Roy reported on the updates on the repairs on Evans Hills road and North Pine Creek 
road and should be ready along with tree trimming being done by Bennett brothers.  Roy 
also received a call about speed on N. Pine Creek road.  Discussion was held on looking 
into orange markings placed on the speed limit signs and talking with the sheriff dept on 
patrols. 
  Bob reported that the roads that are being seal coated have been mowed and rest of the 
roads will be done in the next month or so.  Jack from Scott’s construction called and 
advised they may be a week late but plan to meet the Aug deadline.  The big tractor is 
having an issue with the 3 point not holding and Hamell Equipment believe it may have a
bad seal in the 3-point control.  Tractor was picked up and will be fixed along with a full 
service.  The small chevy truck is up at GAK (Denstads) for service also at this time.  
Bob also reported that the lawn mower will need a new starter battery.



Discussion on some more tree trimming that would be needed on Bush Valley and also 
Crescent Hills and also that Crescent Hills has been sprayed for weeds.
   
11.  Bills for Audit: Wayne Oliver made a motion to accept the bills as presented, Roy
Lemke, motion carried.  

12. Adjournment: Roy Lemke made a motion to adjourn at approximately 7:18 pm, 
Wayne Oliver.  

Respectfully Submitted, 
Karen Schuldt, La Crescent Township Clerk


